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This is a horrible bill.  As a small farm owner, this will put myself and many others out 

of business.  The impact is far reaching, affecting municipalities as well as others 

throughout the state.  We've seen the negative results of similar actions.  History 

does NOT have to repeat itself.  Please leave this alone! 


